3/6/18

An informal business meeting was held with a larger than average attendance. No minutes were taken. There was discussion of the upcoming officer elections, and open positions were listed. There was a lively talk regarding possible new events that the Shire can hold. The main idea was to have something a bit different with the emphasis on activities for youth.

The Apple Butter Demo from last fall was discussed, and the consensus was we will probably do it again. Lady Samin will contact the Ice House to arrange for an informal commitment of their space. Following some more discussion a decision will be made.